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Looking ahead to 2013

Week of prayer for Christian Unity

Education Sunday 27th January

Welcoming the new Archbishop of Canterbury

First ecumenical meeting of denominationally appointed
inter faith officers in February

Engaging with new networks for mission

CTBI Networking Conference in May

Health Care Sunday 20th October 

10th Assembly of the World Council of Churches 
meeting in Busan, South Korea. Oct 30th - Nov 3rd.

Inter Faith week in November

Prisons Week in November

Continuing to support Ecumenical Officers

Host CTE co-ordinating Groups and Bodies in Association 

Planning a consultation about church / new housing

Collating information and providing monthly CTeNews 

Follow up CTE Forum 2012, which provides direction 
and priorities for the churches in England working together
in 2013 and beyond.

Bishop Jana and 
Archbishop Vincent
at Forum 2012
Photo Chris Dobson

Staff

Revd Dr David Cornick
     General Secretary, Churches Together in England
Frank Kantor
     General Secretary, Free Churches Group
Bishop Joe Aldred
     Secretary, Minority Ethnic Christian Affairs
Jenny Bond
     Field Officer (North and Midlands)
Celia Blackden
     Secretary, Inter Faith Relations
Revd John Bradley
     Field Officer  (South), Editor of CTeNews
Captain Jim Currin, CA
     Secretary for Evangelisation, and New Housing Group
Stephen Cutler
     Company Secretary and Finance Manager
Carole Golden
     PA to General Secretary, Office Manager
Revd Debbie Hodge
     Secretary, Health Care Chaplaincy (Free Churches)
Sarah Lane Cawte
     Secretary, Education (Free Churches and CTE)
Lorraine Shannon
     Conference and Meeting room co-ordinator
Edith Steele
      Administrative officer - Healthcare
Sabina Williams
     Admin SACRE and PA for FCG General Secretary
Revd Bob Wilson
     Free Churches Faith Advisor to NOMS
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CTE Member Churches

Antiochian Orthodox Church
Apostolic Pastoral Association
Assemblies of God
Baptist Union of Great Britain
Catholic Church
Cherubim and Seraphim Council of Churches
Church of England
Church of God of Prophesy
Church of Scotland (Presbytery of England)
Churches in Community International
Congregational Federation
Coptic Orthodox Church
Council of Lutheran Churches
Council of African and Caribbean Churches UK
Elim Pentecostal Church
Evangelical Lutheran Church of England
Evangelische Synode Deutscher Sprache in Großbritannien
Exarchate of Orthodox Parishes of the Russian Tradition 
(Ecumenical Patriarchate)
Free Church of England
Ground Level
Ichthus Christian Fellowship
Independent Methodist Church
International Ministerial Council of Great Britain
Joint Council for Anglo-Caribbean Churches
Mar Thoma Church
Methodist Church
Moravian Church
New Testament Assembly
New Testament Church of God
Oecumenical Patriarchate
Pioneer
Redeemed Christian Church of God
Religious Society of Friends
Russian Orthodox Church (Moscow Patriarchate)
Salvation Army
Seventh Day Adventist (observer)
Transatlantic Paci�c Alliance of Churches
United Reformed Church
Wesleyan Holiness Church

An up to date list of member churches, with web 
links for contact, can be found on www.cte.org.uk. 

Churches Together in England was established in 1990,
along with Cytûn (Wales) and ACTS (Scotland) to offer
‘resourced space’ for sharing between the Churches on
a wide range of common interests and concerns. 
Churches Together in Britain and Ireland brings together 
the churches’ work across the four nations.

In counties and cities across England ‘intermediate’
ecumenical bodies, established by their own Churches,
offer support and resources to the 2500 local ‘Churches
Together’ groupings. 900+ Local Ecumenical Partnerships
are supported at this level.

CTE offers training and ongoing support for ‘intermediate’
Ecumenical / County Officers for their work.

The Enabling Group of CTE draws representatives of
all member churches together to reflect on the
ecumenical journey, and to offer direction to the work.

  Web: www.cte.org.uk. Twitter: @churchesengland

Chair:  Rt Revd Christopher Foster
 Bishop of Portsmouth (CofE)
Deputy Revd Ruth Bottoms
  Baptist Union of Great Britain
Hon Treasurer:  Peter Hammond
             (Moravian Church)
Twelve other members appointed by the Enabling Group
The Enabling Group provides direction to CTE
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What is CTE?

CTE Trustees
Looking back on 2012

Jubilee weekend, celebrating the Queen’s 
Diamond Jubilee, e.g. The Big Lunch hosted by 
local Churches Together groups

Coventry Cathedral‘s Chapel of Unity celebrated 
its 50th Anniversary

Coventry Cathedral
Photo Jenny Bond

2012 Games. Thousands of churches working in 
partnerships at national and local level through the 
Churches’ agency ‘More than Gold’

Additional new CTE President: Archbishop 
Gregorios of Thyateira and Great Britain

Bishop Jana completed her work as CTE’s 
Europe link officer, remaining a CTE President

Welcome Frank Kantor as General Secretary of  
the Free Churches Group

CTE Forum, bringing together representatives of 
the whole CTE network. Reports, photos at:      
www.cte.org.uk/forum2012resources

Thank you to Archbishop Rowan Williams for 
his time as a CTE President. 
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